
 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

We would like to inform you that Ningbo Meishan Terminal was closed and operations had suspended due 

to pandemic management. A delay in planned SA3/SA4/SA6 sailings and port congestion are expected, 

other services are running as usual so far. 

 

Yang Ming is constantly monitoring the situation and will keep you updated of any further information. We 

appreciate your continued support of Yang Ming. 

 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact our Local Office. 

 

Thanks and best regards,  
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